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Communications 

Cambridge Bay Justice Committee seeking members 
 
Start Date: April 10, 2018 
End Date: May 18, 2018 
Kitikmeot Region 45 sec 

 

Do you have knowledge and experience in dealing with social issues, justice and Inuit 

societal values? Are you sensitive to the needs of victims of crime? 

 

The Department of Justice is looking for a new representative from the Kitikmeot region 

to serve on the Victims Assistance Committee, providing an opportunity to advocate for 

victims of crime.  

 

Members will routinely make recommendations on policies and practices of community-

based and culturally relevant programs and projects that support healing and wellness. 

Training concerning members’ roles and responsibilities will be provided.  

 
If you are interested, please submit your resumé and criminal record check criminal 

record check and a reference letter to Victim Services Coordinator, Mike Shaer at 

mshaer@gov.nu.ca or call 867-975-6308. 

 

Deadline for submission is May 18, 2018. 

 
### 

 
Media Contact:  
Stephen Shaddock 
Director of Policy and Planning 
Department of Justice 
867-975-6158 
sshaddock@gov.nu.ca 
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